
From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:53 pm

TO: Have your Say

Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.

First name

Kirihi

Last name

Fish

Email address

Suburb

Burwood, Christchurch

Phone number

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

Yes



Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

Option 1 (preferred): Fare-free for under 25s, students, Total Mobility and Community Services card

holders

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.

It is more of a option to a wider range of people

Any other comments on bus fares?

I would like to see smaller buses on during the middle part of the day. So many empty buses are

bouncing along our bumpy roads around Brighton and other parts of the city. A survey needs to be done

of busy and quietertimes of the days during the week and smaller more comfortable buses brought

onto the services. Reducing the fares will not bring the people backto the buses however a better

service for all and buses more suited to travel movements of people will help encourage non users to

make the transition to public transport

Is borrowing and repaying through general rates the right approach for this regionally significant
event?

Yes

Would you support a levy to accelerate action in response to climate change?

No

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Social media (Facebook, Instagram)


